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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 1:58 PM
To: 'Pianca, Brian'; Peter Cusack
Subject: Valdez Streets Redevelopment (Tribune Site Reuse; RO3149; Alta Waverly)

Brian and Peter, 
I had a chance to review the Remedial Progress Report for the site and understand a more detailed Soil 
Management Completion Report is planned, and that you’ll need additional time for that submittal.  Technically 
it is late (due August 28th), but I also understand that more time is needed due to all of the events associated 
with the fire, so wanted to set a reasonable date for its submittal.  When do you think you’ll be able to submit 
it?  And please recognize that it will go into a standard review loop of about 60 days, so if you have a hard 
deadline for a response and (hopefully) closure, then please account for our review time and a 30 day public 
comment period required for closure within that deadline. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


